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‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’
Raising Aspirations, Realising Ambition and Stimulating Curiosity

Friday 17" May 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Because your children care about their friends, when they arrive home they may tell
you that a member Mallard class fell into the pond in the school’s environmental area
today.

Please assure your child(ren) that, having spoken to her mum, Phoebe is all right,
looking forward to a quiet weekend and seeing everyone in school on Monday.

As with all people, children react in different ways to incidents which are out of the
ordinary, so please keep an eye out for any changes in behaviour which may suggest
concern about their friends.

Mallard Class has had a conversation about staying calm and reacting in a way which
does not wind each other up, but some children do like to take opportunities to talk
through what they have seen; please do give them that chance if they want it — and let
us know if there are any reactions because we can look after them in school.

| hope you and your children have a quiet and restful weekend, at the end of SATs
week.

Take care,

7/

Mr L Coles
Interim Headteacher



